
 

 

 

 

 

1st October 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Change to lunch time arrangements for KS2 – Monday 5th October 
  
We have been working with Dolce and our lunch time staff to consider how we can safely 
return the children to the hall for lunch time. 
 
On Monday we will trial our new plans, which will involve children eating in the hall in their 
bubbles. We are confident that we can do this safely, however, understand that lunch time 
may take longer initially due to cleaning.  
 
One factor we cannot provide is water in jugs on tables. Therefore, it is important that your 
child brings a water bottle to school each day to ensure they have access to fluid 
throughout the day. He/she will bring this to the hall at lunch time. Please ensure that the 
water bottle is clearly labelled.  
 
All of the children in each year group will eat in the hall – home packed lunches and school 
dinners 
. 
Following the trial, we will make any adjustments that are needed in order to continue this 
as the term progresses. 
  
Any feedback is warmly welcomed. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Mrs Emma Levers 
Head of School 

 

 

 

 
 


